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To:
Subject: Response to Official Information request - Cost of removing and replacing bollards at John Wilson Memorial

Drive.
Date: Wednesday, 2 September 2020 02:06:00 p.m.
Attachments: image003.jpg
Importance: High

Dear 
 
In response to your information request dated 30 August 2020 (as detailed below) I advised that
the open/close total per annum cost for the bollards at John Wilson Memorial Drive is $2,984.80.
 

 
I trust that this answers your information request
 
Yours faithfully

 
Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP              

P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3428  |  E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz 
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From: Ol Reguester

Tor ‘Offical Information

Subject: John Wison Memorisl Drive Bollards
Date: Sunday, 30 Avgust 2020 01:19:44 p.m.
Hi there,

1 would just like to request the following information:
~The total annual cost of regularly removing and replacing the bollards at John Wilson
Memorial Drive (i.¢. including any costs paid to contractors associated with that activity).

‘Thank you in advance for your help.







